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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What a busy and successful September we have had! I am very pleased to see such a calm and purposeful atmosphere around school 
and the children flourishing in their new classes. 
 
On Friday I was delighted to present our new School Council members with their badges and look forward to working with them over 
the coming year.  
I was equally delighted to present our first ‘Book Worm of the Week’ awards in awards assembly. This award is designed to encourage 
and recognise all those children that show and share a passion for reading. Each ‘Bookworm’ will be presented with a certificate and 
book to keep. Reading is a vital life skill which is at the heart of our curriculum here at Bagshot. Our mission is to enable every child to 
not only become an accomplished reader but to also develop a love of reading. 
 
Miss K Aldred 
                                             

Early Years Play Equipment  
 

Please could I ask that you ensure your child does not 
play on the Early Years climbing frame before or after 
school. Our children are very familiar with the safety 
rules regarding the equipment, during the school day 

but seem to forget them after 3.05pm!  
Thank you for your support. 

 

Parent’s Evening 
Just a reminder that Parent meetings will be held on Monday 14

th
 and 

Wednesday 16
th

 October. 
 Available meeting times are now on display outside the classroom doors. 
Please do be sure to sign up to meet with your child’s teacher to discuss 

their progress and next steps.  

 

School Garden Plant Sale 
 

Thank you to everyone that came along and purchased 
some lettuce, celery or even a chilli or two on Friday! 

We raised £42 from our sale  

Harvest Festival 
Our Harvest Festival will be held on 9

th
 October at 9.15am and 2.30pm.  

Thank you to those of you who have already donated dried goods for our 
collection. We will keep accepting donations until Wednesday morning, 

so please drop them off in the main school hall. 
I look forward to welcoming everyone as per the allotted times below. 

 
09.15: (Cherry, Oak and Cedar) 

2.30pm (Maple, Beech and Holly) 
 

Please also remember; we provide a crèche facility for younger siblings, 
for those of you unable to leave young ones at home. To reserve a place 

contact the school office no later than Tuesday morning. In our 
experience, younger siblings can find assemblies a little too long and can 
become agitated, making it difficult for our children to be heard. For this 

reason no younger siblings are allowed into performances.  
. 

 

Key Dates 
 

09/10      Harvest Festival 09.15am and 2.30pm 
14/10     Parents Evening (5.00-7.30pm)  
16/10     Parents Evening (3.30-6.00pm) 

28/10     Half Term 
04/11  School closed for INSET 
05/11     School re-opens 08.45am 

 

 

Windlesham Parish Council 
I am very pleased to report that we have been 
successful in our request for funding from the 

Windlesham Parish Council. We have been given £1000 
towards our apiary project. 

 

FOBSA Party Night 
FOBSA will be holding the first Party night of the year on Friday 18

th
 

October. This is always a very popular event and sells out quickly. If you 
would like to attend please return your slip as soon as possible. 

I look forward to ‘partying’ with as many of you as possible! 

Library  
 

I am pleased to announce that the school library will once again open 
after school on Monday and Friday afternoons from this week. Please do 

pop along to borrow one of our fantastic books. 
 

http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/

